SPILL NOTIFICATION
Durham County
TRIANGLE WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT
In the case of any discharge, including but not limited to, accidental discharge, discharges of non-routine nature, episodic nature, a non-customary batch discharge, or a slug load, that  may cause potential problems for Durham County’s Wastewater Treatment Plant, you shall immediately notify the Wastewater Treatment Plant by telephone.  This notification shall include the location of the discharge, type of waste, concentration and volume, if known, and corrective actions taken.
The following 24-hour emergency telephone number shall be used for the notification.
919-560-9033
Reporting potential problems is a requirement of the Durham County Sewer Use Ordinance Section 26-151.
